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. Copy ofletier No. 2225-Gll-58, dated 14/27-5-1958 from the Chiel Secretary to Government, Punjab to
All Administrative Secretaries, g b Flrge

Subject ¢ Re-employment of Government sérvants both gazetted and non-gazetted after the age of
superanpuation,

Will the Administrative Secretaries to Government, Punjab, kindly refer to this Department
U. 0. No. 9246-GIL-57, dated 3/2_nd January, 1958 on the subject noted above with which the
Administrative Secretaries were authorised to deal with the sanction re-employment of retired Govern-
ment servants in consultation with Finance Department, provided these were covered by the policy
laid down by government in this behalf “These instructions do not say expressly anything about ~cases
in which ex-post facto sanction 1s required. It is therefore, clarified that such cases should continue
to be referred to Chief Secretary invariably. .
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